
 

 
1740-360 Albert, Ottawa, ON K1R 7X7  613-236-8196  613-233-4552 

 head.office@cia-ica.ca / siege.social@cia-ica.ca  cia-ica.ca 
 

 

Document 218001 

International Association of Insurance Supervisors (IAIS)  
Public Consultation: Revision of ICP 8 and 

the ComFrame Material Integrated with ICP 8 
 

Please note that the CIA did not respond to all questions in the consultation on the revision of 
ICP 8 and the ComFrame material integrated with ICP 8. The CIA’s comments to questions to 
which it responded appear below. 

Q1 General Comment on revisions made in ICP 8 

The Canadian Institute of Actuaries (CIA) is the national, bilingual organization and voice of the 
actuarial profession in Canada. Its members are dedicated to providing actuarial services and 
advice of the highest quality. The Institute holds the duty of the profession to the public above 
the needs of the profession and its members. 

The Canadian Institute of Actuaries has reviewed the proposed revisions to ICP 8 and does not 
have any edits to suggest. We thank you for the opportunity to participate in this review 
process. 

https://www.iaisweb.org/page/consultations/current-consultations/revision-icps-8-15-and-16
https://www.iaisweb.org/page/consultations/current-consultations/revision-icps-8-15-and-16



